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ICI President and CEO Eric J. Pan
Applauds Announcement of Martin
Moloney as Next International
Organization of Securities Commissions
(IOSCO) Secretary General
Washington, DC, July 1, 2021—ICI President and CEO Eric J. Pan issued the following
statement upon the announcement of Martin Moloney as secretary general of the
International Organization of Securities Commissions (IOSCO): 

“ICI applauds today’s announcement that Martin Moloney will become secretary general of
the International Organization of Securities Commissions (IOSCO). IOSCO is leading work on
crucial issues of the day for the securities industry, including sustainable investment,
financial stability, and investor protection. Martin will be a tremendous secretary general.
We look forward to working with him to inform and advance this dialogue.”
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